
Dear Students and Families,​
 
​ Welcome back to a new school year! My name is Tori 
Frederick and I will be your child’s Autistic Support teacher. I 
look forward to getting to know you and your child this year. 
This is my 15th year of teaching special education in the School 
District of Philadelphia. This is my fifth year as the Autistic 
Support teacher here at Kirkbride School.  
​ As a special education teacher, I strive to meet the needs 
of all of my students. I know that all children learn differently 
and it is my passion to support my students to the best of my 
ability. This year will be filled with fun and exciting learning!  
​ In order to support your child best it is very important to 
have great communication. Please feel free to reach me at the 
school’s number 215-400-7980.  You can also email me at any 
time. My email address is VRFREDERICK@philasd.org. I look 
forward to having an amazing year with you and your child.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tori Frederick 
Autistic Support Teacher K-2 
Vrfrederick@philasd.org 
215-400-7980 
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Ms. Frederick Room 106 Supply list 

Welcome back! I am excited for a new year! During the first week of 
school, you will be receiving more information about our daily 
schedule, routines and other information.  Below is a supply list 
your child will need along with some other optional supplies.  
​
 

1.​Book bag 
2.​Lunch bag (If they are bringing lunch) 
3.​Reusable water bottle for daily use  
4.​Crayons 
5.​Pencils 
6.​Elmer’s glue (white glue and glue stick) 
7.​Tissue boxes 4 or more 
8.​Paper towels 2 or more 
9.​Hand sanitizer 2 or more 

    10. Lysol wipes 2 or more 

    11. Dry erase markers 

   13. Construction paper 
    14. Washable markers 
 
Optional 
     1.Color pencils 

     2.  Fidget item (Students can have this in their desk so that they 
are not sharing these with other students) 
     3. Snacks for your child  
 
I will supply a Communication Folder 
 
 


